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Air resource board members,

This is a comment for the public record concerning AB 617. I’m writing to urge the air board
to select south central Los Angeles for AB 617 and an emission reduction plan. I am have
been a resident of south central for the past 17 years. South central has multiple sources of
emissions pollution and the community would greatly benefit from a emission reduction plan
as part of AB 617.

South central Los Angeles is also a historically redlined part of LA where low income black
and brown folks have been relegated to live. Our community has dealt with many issues
created by institutional inequality and institutional racism. South central’s inclusion in AB 617
is a step toward creating a healthier more just place to live for low income, black and brown
communities. 

Thank you,
Dinah Dominguez 
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